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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Important ‘Fourth Wave’ info now 
available for Kahnawa’kehró:non 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 31, Seskéha/August 2021) The Public 
Safety Commission and the Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre’s Public Health unit wish to advise the community 
that the “Public Health Analysis of Current COVID-19 
Situation in Kahnawà:ke” document mentioned during 
today’s Facebook Live Kahnawake911 briefing is now 
available for viewing.  
 
Those wishing to access the document, please visit 
www.kahnawake911.com/4thwave.  
 
The document includes information on Fourth Wave 
planning; current COVID-19 data in Quebec and Canada; 
Vaccine efficacy; and current COVID-19 data in 
Kahnawà:ke. A summary and recommendations are also 
included in this important local reference document. 
Community members are urged to read it and share it with 
family and friends who may not have access to the Internet. 
 
Those who wish to watch today’s Facebook Live briefing can 
view it by clicking here. 
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